MEMBERSHIP REPORT - Submitted by Barry Kemball, Chairman

The first part of August we had our membership
listing updated at Alphatext. Al1 the acronyms have
been updated. As everyone is aware, the summer months »
are the busiest for noting changes of our members. .

Before having another updating done, hopefully early
next month, I wish to go over the listing and delete
any unnecessary information, i.e. group level, sex, etc.

Many members from the PM group listed in the
. PAN Notices are members on "Secondment" therefore, this | |
Local will not collect their share‘of Local dues as they

still come under the CIDA Local.

Up until now, no members from IT&C have been
transferred officially or noted in the PAN Notices.
We are still awaiting confirmation from Mr. Sinclair as
to their appointment date.

As the Coordinator for the Action Committee
from this Local I stressed that keeping our membership
records updated is a priority item. The Regional Action
Committee will be developing programs designed to bring
before the membe?s the opinions of the PSAC in relation
to Bill C-124 and its effects. |
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